
Shori, Sunil 
9/8/2011 4:34:42 PM
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Campbell, Ben (NRD)
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BCC3); Homer, Trina 
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); Cooke, Michelle 
(michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); Jablonske, Michael
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=M1J6); Halligan, Julie 
(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Topock Station Suction Piping

Shilpa:

I request PG&E provide a listing of all Operator Qualification covered tasks included in the 
pressure test performed at Topock, as well as a listing of all personnel, PG&E employed and 
contractor, indicating the tasks on which they were qualified at the time of the test(s).
This would also be an item to address in future requests.

Thanks, Shilpa.

Sunil

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2011 1:11 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil; Cooke, Michelle; Halligan, Julie 
Cc: Horner, Trina; Jablonske, Michael; Campbell, Ben (NRD) 
Subject: RE: Topock Station Suction Piping

Sunil, Michelle, Julie,

I RedactedIf it was not clear during our conversation yesterday, you should also feel free to cal 
Kiefner with or without us also on the line. Here is the information we have for|Red |

of
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Redacted

Redacted @kiefner.com

We’re currently revising the cover letter we gave to you yesterday to conform to the final decision and to 
include details that were in the attachments for easier review. I’ll share it with you this afternoon.

Thanks.

Shilpa

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2011 7:58 AM
To: sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov; michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov; julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: Horner, Trina; Jablonske, Michael; Campbell, Ben (NRD)
Subject: Topock Station Suction Piping

Michelle, Julie, Sunil,

As a follow-up to our meeting yesterday, we wanted to emphasize our availability to answer any 
questions you may have. Shall we get together via phone or in person this afternoon for further 
questions and feedback about what should be presented on Monday?

After our discussion on spike testing yesterday, we spoke with Mike Rosenfeld at Kiefner who does not 
recommend spike testing for certain situations, including station piping. He is available to answer any 
of your questions on Friday and is preparing documentation that we will share with you once it is 
complete.

Thanks again for meeting with us yesterday. Let us know what time works for you.

Shilpa
415-973-3186
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